
NOTICE OF INTENT TO 
FILE APPLICATION

 
The Town of Edmeston intends to file an application 
for federal financial assistance with the U.S. 
Department of Agriculture, Rural Development, 
Rural Utilities Service. The project includes 
improvements to the water distribution system 
and a filtration system for the Town’s back-up 
well source. 

Any comments regarding this application should 
be submitted to the Town of Edmeston c/o 
Town Clerk Linda Eriksen, P.O. Box 5133, 
Edmeston, NY 13335 or edmestonclerk@stny.rr.com.


